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sarTiMmore  MEMORANDUM

HOUSING
TO: The Honorable President arid Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Natawpa Austin£xecutive Secretary
FROM: Paul T\Graziano, Commissioner
DATE: July 28, 2014
RE: City Council Bill 14-0416 - Franchise - Correction to Ord. 06-293

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill
14-0416, for the purpose of amending Ordinance 06-292 to correct an error in the description and
stated size of the franchise area; providing for a correction to the resultant franchise charge; and
providing for a special effective date.

If this bill is enacted, it will correct the description and square footage dimensions of an
addition so a correct franchise fee can be assessed for a property at 410 South High Street. The
property is located on the corner of South High Street and Eastern Avenue in the Little Italy
community and the owners operate a restaurant carry-out business. The annual franchise fee will
be recalculated from 520 square feet to the correct 371 square feet.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objections to the passage
of City Council Bill 14-0416.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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